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Your cooperation and patience are greatly appreciated as we make these community improvements.

AN IMPORTANT UPDATE
We want to share an update on the Palma Ceia Water Main Improvements project. Work 
on the project has been delayed due to external circumstances. In order to move forward 
in the best interest of our residents, a new contractor will be hired who can deliver the 
project to the standards our community deserves. 

We are committed to keeping you informed and will share a revised construction timeline 
as soon as it is available.

Updates will also be posted on the project 
website palmaceiawatermainph3.com.

If you have any immediate questions or 
concerns, please contact City of Tampa staff.

We appreciate your patience on this matter.

 Para obtener información sobre la 
construcción en su vecindario, llame al  

(813) 557-3979.

CONTACT US

(813) 557-3979

info@palmaceiawatermainph3.com

www.palmaceiawatermainph3.com


